
Crime and Disorder Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – February 2019 
  
 

Scrutiny Review – Hate Crime 
 

Achieved since last meeting Cabinet approved the recommendations contained in the 
Committee’s final report at their January meeting. The 
recommendations agreed seek to build on the foundations that 
are in place to raise awareness, encouraging reporting and 
signposting to support. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month An action plan will be submitted to the March meeting. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Monitoring 
 

 
Final progress updates will be submitted to the March meeting of the Select Committee. 
 
 
 

Next Meetings 
 

 
31 January 2019 – Visit to CCTV Control Room. 
 
7 March 2019 – This meeting will consider final monitoring updates and will also be used to review 
the work of the Select Committees over the last four years. 
 

 


